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From: Gregory Sotir <gsotir@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 9:37 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1508

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello there, 

I am writing in support of SB 1508. Oregonians want to live in a clean environment, free of negative health effects from 
pollution. Please pass SB 1508 to allow full funding for the implementation of Cleaner Air Oregon.  
People have a fundamental right to know what is	in	the	air	they	are	breathing.	The	CAO	Rules	are	an	essential	component	
to	the	health	and	quality‐of‐life	issues	for	Oregonians. 

Please,	approve	the	requested	funding	for	this	important	and	long‐overdue	program	by	passing	SB	1508.	

Gregory Sotir 
4726 NE 66th Ave, 
P{portland, OR 97218 
310-467-8053


